
 
March/April 2018 Newsletter  

President’s Message  
  

 

As part of the March/April President’s Report, acknowledging and thanking all the chapter leaders is in 

order as we transition our incumbent leaders and welcome newly elected leaders. The chapter leader 

roster has been adopted in accordance with the by-laws and we look forward to continued success driven 

by excellent chapter leadership. The chapter leaders are focused on adding value to our chapter 

members and strategic partners. The willingness to offer time and leadership on a volunteer basis is 

greatly appreciated and an essential element to the vitality of our chapter. We welcome those who have 

graciously stepped forward to help lead the chapter and encourage members to consider involvement in 

future chapter leadership. Please notify the executive committed if you have an interest in becoming 

active in a chapter leadership role. 

 

The upcoming April chapter meeting includes timely professional development sessions including a 

whitepaper presentation from Aon Risk Solutions including: risk maturity index. Mason Wells will host a 

panel discussion roundtable with various business leaders. The keynote speaker will be, Tim Toepel, 

CFO of Epic Systems, located in Madison, WI. The presentation will be a great opportunity to learn about 

one of the fastest growing corporations in Wisconsin. We anticipate another great meeting. 

 

Lastly, a reminder: the Associated Benefits Risk & Consulting Leaders Forum is scheduled for 

Wednesday, April 25, 2018. We hope you can attend as Jon Gordon will be presenting to business 

leaders in the region. I hope to visit with you at our next meeting. If you have any questions, feel free to 

contact me via phone or email as noted below. 

 
 
Sincerely,      
 
Larry Barton 
2017-2018 Chapter President  
Cell: 920-609-945 
Email: lbarton@oneidanation.org 
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